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June 1, 2017 

 
Randy DiLuzio 
Tezak Heavy Equipment Co. Inc. 
205 Tunnel Dr. 
Cañon City, CO  81212 

 
 
Re: T.H.E. Aggregate Source, Permit M-1977-193;  
 Second Decision Date Extension Request Approval, Revision No. TR-09 
 
Dear Mr. DiLuzio: 
 
On May 31, 2017, the Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety (Division) received via 
email a request to extend the decision date for Technical Revision 9 (TR-09) by 30 
days.  The Division hereby approves the extension request. The new decision date is 
July 12, 2017. 
 
If you have any questions, you may contact me at (303)866-8567 x8169. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Timothy A. Cazier, P.E. 
Environmental Protection Specialist 
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